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From: John Roberts Sent: Thursday, 1 May 2008 6:02 AM 
To: Committee, EM (REPS) 
Subject: Submission 
 
Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary, JSCEM 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please accept this submission for the JSCEM's Inquiry into the 2007 Federal Election.  
I have lived and worked in Afghanistan since January 2006.  Because of my family 
stil residing in our family house in Australia I, according to the Australian Tax Office, 
will never be considered anything but, an Australian Resident for Taxation Purposes. 
 
If, I am obliged to pay tax in Australia, there should never be any danger, or 
consideration, of my being disenfranchised from my right to cast a vote. 
 
Regards, 
 
John Roberts 


